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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 2019 
 
The Work Hard, Be Kind, Take Pride ethos is central to our students developing a greater 
understanding of our Personal Development Curriculum.  Our commitment to charities which support 
young people within our community and beyond continues to develop, and we are very grateful for the 
kindness and empathy demonstrated by our students.  
 
As we approach the festive period, Toot Hill School will be taking part in the national Christmas 
Jumper Day which is on Friday 13th December in support of the Save the Children charity.  
 
If your child would like to take part, we would politely ask that your child’s Christmas jumpers are worn 
over their shirt and tie, and can be worn to school instead of the blazer. Everyone taking part will be 
expected to donate £1.00 to Save the Children. 
 
If your child would like to take part in this festive event, I would ask you to ensure your child’s jumper 
is appropriate for school. Please see the Save the Children link below for further details: 
 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/how-you-help  
 
Kind regards, 
 

A Modi 
 
Mr Modi 
School Leader 
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